
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/7/2022 10:06:12 PM

First name: Jill

Last name: Owen
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Title: 

Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to express my concern about the scale of this project and that this project is being processed as a

Categorical Exclusion.  The number of new cabins and bunkies as well as the potential impact on the water use

and the wastewater system throw up red flags for using a CE as opposed to an EA. 

 

The amount of new building construction is significant and this will change the "feeling" and atmosphere of

recreating on the Lake.

Thank you for your time,

Jill Owen  

 


